
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 6:13:40 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 10:15 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Chris Mitchell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hi,
I wanted reach out and voice my concern to not allow this. The increase as a result is not justified and it is
concerning that households like my own have the extra worry and burden offering a possible increase of $28. I am
deeply worried that, it will simply become unaffordable as I age. The anxiety and stress this causes is simply not
necessary. I ask you to please consider those who may be already struggling with payments and not allow this to
happen.
Thank you for you understanding

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




